Steven Liang

From: May Zukauskas <may_zuk@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 11:18 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Please do not raise the Water rates in Philadelphia especially during the these trying times. Please

look out for your customers who do not need an increase. Think of the people of Philadelphia, Your
customers. Thank you

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.
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